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Hazardous Chemicals
 
In accordance with State guidelines, the 
Superintendent shall provide for the regular 
removal and disposal of potentially hazardous 
chemicals whose shelf life has expired.  The 
Superintendent shall certify to the 
Superintendent of Public Instruction that the 
District is in compliance with the State 
Department of Education guidelines for the 
removal of chemicals. 

 
Disposal of chemicals may be accomplished in 
accordance with the removal and disposal 
system established by the County Office of 
Education, or by permission of the County 
Superintendent of Schools. 
 
 
 

 
Legal Reference:  
 Education Code 
 49411 Removal of chemicals 
 


